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January 6, 2025 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Information Letter no. 01-2025 

 
 
Dear Member Federation,  
 
This letter is to remind you that in accordance with  Article 1.6.1 which says: 
 
Member Federations pay an annual membership fee the amount of which is set 
by the Congress. The fee cannot exceed EUR 1,000 must be paid no later than 
31st March of the year in progress. However a federation may only compete in 
an EFC championship after having paid its membership fee. 
 
It means that participation of fencers on Cadet and Junior European 
Championships which will be held in Antalya will be possible only after receiving 
aforementioned payment on the EFC account.  
 
Please find  attached to this letter invoice for membership fee. If this is 
insufficient to your Federation, please inform our Treasurer Nuala McGarrity 
(nualamcgarrity@gmail.com).  
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INVOICE 

 
Membership Fee 2025 

 
Legal background: 

 
Decision of EFC/CEE Congress which was held in Sheffield in 2011. 

 

 
€ 300,00 

 
 

To be paid by bank transfer to our below mentioned account. 
 
 

06.01.2025 
 

BANK DETAILS: 
 

Account name: European Fencing Confederation Bank: ABNAMRO 
Bank, Amstelveen, Netherlands IBAN: NL18ABNA0488477298 

BIC/SWIFT: ABNANL2A 
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